
Two representatives from the Confucius Institute visited the school on Tuesday 4th March 2014. The 
two, Guo Hong and Sa Dequan gave an introductory lecture to 1st year undergraduate Linguistics 
students. They encouraged the young scholars to study Chinese as a preamble that would lead to 
further training of teachers of Chinese as a second or foreign language. The lecture was organized by Dr 
Isaiah Mwaniki 


